
From: mccrumjulie <mccrumjulie@bellsouth.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/10/2013 8:38:40 AM 
Subject: Re: Follow Up

Katherine,

Thank you for your response. We are in NJ visiting our son. I will call you after the 15th when we 
return.

I look forward to talking with you.

Julie

From: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: "mccrumjulie@bellsouth.net" <mccrumjulie@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2013 10:09 AM
Subject: Follow Up

Julie,
Please call me at your earliest convenience -  803-767-7583.
I have received your correspondence regarding new vehicle and drivers licenses at the SC DMV. 
Thank you for your correspondence and I look forward to hearing from you.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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